
 

 

CCS Newsletter 
February 3rd, 2010 

“Teach me your way, O Lord, and I will walk in your truth; give me an 

undivided heart, that I may fear your name.” Psalm 86:11 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

See backside of this form for all the events of February! 
 

Triple Play Fundraiser 
The PTO Triple Play night will be on Friday, Feb. 12

th
. For 

$13.00 per person you will get 3 hours of fun! Bowling, 
Laser-tag and Raptor Reef are a few of the attractions, and 
new this year is Ice Skating! (Weather permitting….dress 
warm if you are planning to spend some time at this outdoor 
attraction.) A portion of the proceeds benefit CCS. Please 
come and spend some time playing with your children…..it’s 
good therapy 
 

Skate Plaza Field Trip  
Friday, February 19

th
 

10:30-1:30(approx.) 
Our annual all-school field trip to Skate Plaza is coming up 
on Feb. 19

th
! We will start loading up at 10:00 and plan to 

leave the parking lot around 10:15. We will all meet at Skate 
Plaza and go in together as a group. The cost is $4.50 per 
person. This includes quad skates. Please pay as soon as 
possible to Carrie. If inline skates are preferred you may 
bring $2.00 with you and pay at Skate Plaza. Pack a sack 
lunch, or this year there is the opportunity to purchase lunch 
provided by the PTO (sub sandwich, chips, cookie, and juice 
for $2.75). The lunch slip will be in next week’s Wednesday 
envelope. Parents are encouraged to attend! 


